H.P. Forest Department
INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PROJECT
4 Kullu-171001

01902-226636 (0), email- dpoidpkullu@gmail.com

NoIDP/RFQ/2023-24_/93 € Dated__F]// ,/,9&28

“CORRIGENDUM”

It is informed that Short Tender Notice for Job No. 34/BJR,
94/BJR, 102/BJR, 103/BJR & 104/BJR. was called vide this office endst.
No. IDP/A-1-6/ Civil/RFQ/2023-24/1850-55 Dated 08.11.2023 for the
work shown in the notice inviting_quotation/ bids from eligible bidders,
uploaded on website:-www.hpidp.org. due to urgent meeting of DPO
& APQ’s at Solan on dat_ed 18.11.2023. Submission of the technical Bids
will be remaining same date i.e. 18.11.2023 at 11.00am. Date of opening
of tender/bids is postpone-to 20.11.2023 at 11.30am.

Dj ect O
I

gﬁgﬁseg s




